Page 1 of 1

Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson
Sent:  Tuesday, December 23, 2008 12:58 PM
To: ‘palmscleaners@gmail.com’
Cc: Bowman, Sandy
Subject: Perchloroethylene Dry Cleaner Air General Permit (AGP) Notification Form
Dear Ms. Cheryl R. Bradbury,
Ref: AIRS ID# 1030372
Palms Cleaners
1212 Pasadena Avenue
S Pasadena, Florida 33707

Thank you for your letter dater December 1, 2008 regarding your purchase of and the transfer of ownership of the
referenced facility from previous owner Boundless Blessings Inc. to Abundant Harvest Holdings Inc. -

| have included below a “hot” link, which when you “click” on it, will take you directly to the subject item form
located on our web site for downloading to your computer and printing.

http:.//lwww.floridadep.org/Air/forms/titlevgp/dep62_213_900(2).pdf

Please read over the rules and instructions thoroughly, complete the form, sign and date it and mail to the
address shown on page eighteen (18). Please, do not send money. There is no fee due at this time. Please
remember to copy the completed form and maintain in your files at the facility in the event an inspector shouid
make a visit to your facility and wishes to confirm that you have applied for your Air General Permit
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If you have any questions or concerns don’t hesitate to contact me by phone or e-mail.

Thank you and have a great day and a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!
Dickson E. Dibble

Dickson E. Dibble, ES II1

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

TCoMMUNICATE

in plain language

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure
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